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To all participants  
master’s world cup 2016  

PRAGUE 

  

INFORMATION NOTICE 
Dear friend, 

You will find on the page of website the document for the Master’s World Cup in Prague. 

This notice is only to give you explanations on registration operation. 

For hotel and accommodation, organizers made a form application also available on this page. 

Please, fill it soon as possible because the hotel is pre booking for you. I know that these specific rules 
are published late but, please, help the organizers to prepare the best this competition. 

For registration, you can find also all form applications enclosed: 

• Agreement for club (for clubs and even individual CMAS sport license holder) 
• Honor declaration of participation (French version and English version). It must be filling by all 

participants. 
• Medical certificate (only for non holder of CMAS License). 

This note informs you that the CMAS after the problems we knew last year with the first experience of 
the procedure of registration and payment of the registration fees online, we change the company. 

For 2016, CMAS works with the same company as the CMAS Championships to assure a functional 
website. 

On this website, you will: 

• Validate you enter for participation 
• Make payment online (but only CMAS fees). All organizing fees must be pay to bank 

account of organizers include in the document. 
• Enter you events you want participate to make registration. Attention, no manual registration 

will be accepted. The registration will be only through this website. 

We will make all our possible to prevent problems and to work better than last year. 

We thank you in advance for your collaboration. 

The link for registration will be communicate on website May 2nd . 

For technical question concerning this procedure, I can answer to your questions. Don’t hesitates to 
contact me. 

Best regards. 
President Finswimming Commission 

 

 
 Michel GAUNARD 
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